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Special Christmas Wishes to All  

Christmas time is here and the Robert J. Kleberg Public Library 

is helping ring in the festivities by providing an online playlist 

of Christmas music for patrons to access anytime and anywhere 

they have an Internet connection.  Patrons can visit the library’s 

website and click on the “Deck the Halls” holiday banner.  The 

Christmas playlist, compiled and streamed by Grooveshark®, an 

online music service, includes contemporary Christian artists 

performing renditions of favorite holiday tunes, with a mix of 

Country and Spanish artists as well.  The Library Board and 

staff would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a 

safe and Happy New Year. 

 

La Posada Holiday Story time  

In conjunction with La Posada de Kingsville, the Robert J. 

Kleberg Public Library will host its third annual holiday story 

time, Saturday, December 10, from 10:30 – 11:30 a.m. The story 

time will take place at the Community Life Center located at 

123 North 5th Street (corner of Yoakum Avenue and 5th Street.)  

The Children’s Services Librarian, Danielle Friend, will be 

reading various holiday stories, leading the children in 

Christmas carols, and presenting Christmas holiday fun facts 

and trivia.  There will be snacks and door prizes for all, as well 

as a free holiday book for the first forty children in attendance.  

The Children’s Librarian looks forward to reading A Soldier’s 

Night before Christmas, using the Red, White, and Blue 

Christmas theme of this year’s La Posada festivities to remind 

community patrons of our soldiers away from home during this 

holiday season. 


